
 

 

Based on the information supplied by you, we have processed and accepted your request for the following status change 
under RCRA.  The status of the facility identified with the above DEP/EPA identification number has been changed to:   

 
 
 
 
 
THIS LETTER IS NOT AN APPROVAL TO TRANSPORT HAZARDOUS WASTE OR TO OPERATE A HAZARDOUS 
WASTE TREATMENT, STORAGE, OR DISPOSAL (TSD) FACILITY. PLEASE CONTACT THE DEPARTMENT FOR 
COMPLETE REQUIREMENTS FOR HAZARDOUS WASTE TRANSPORTERS AND TSDs.  
 
Please notify us in writing if there is any change in your operations which would affect your status. For further assistance, 
please call the Hazardous Waste Notification Coordinator at (850)245-8760 or (850)245-8772.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Michael X. Redig 
Environmental Manager 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section  
 
ME ID: 61129  
Email Address: joseph.stearns@fedex.com 

   

                 02/29/2008

Joseph Stearns, Env Compliance Manager   

FedEx Ground   

1000 Fed Ex Dr   

Moon Township, PA 15108-   

   

DEP/EPA ID: FLR000030817  

LOCATION: 3000 Directors Row, Orlando.  

   

   

                  Large Quantity Generator, Universal Waste Handler 

 










